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Dear Friends, 

With just three weeks until the European elections, we find ourselves in an uncertain and 

unstable world where the need for certainty and strong leadership based on Europe's 

fundamental values—democracy, freedom, and security—is greater than ever before. It is 

crucial that we uphold these values, and the Christian Democrats stand as the steadfast 

guardians of these principles. We must do everything in our power to maintain leadership in 

Europe. 

We urge each and every one of you to intensify your efforts in the coming days and weeks to 

convince people to use their right to vote. It's time to mobilize and make your voice heard—

use your vote. 

The EU website1 offers a wealth of compelling campaign tools available in every European 

language, ideal for dissemination on platforms such as Facebook, your association's website, 

or via email. These resources, while not aligning with any specific political agenda, encourage 

people to participate in the electoral process and emphasize the importance of Europe's 

fundamental values. We encourage you to visit the website and utilize one or more of these 

tools to bolster our campaign efforts. Let's make a difference together! 

Please act now to safeguard democracy. Together, we fight for democracy and our Christian 

Democratic values! 

Warm regards, 

Stefaan Vercamer 

ESU president  

 

 

 

 
1 https://together.europarl.europa.eu/ 
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